CREEKWOOD

You are invited to attend our neighborhood meeting!

Dear Neighbor,

Falcon Point MCG, LLC and DeNova Homes are pleased to introduce Creekwood, a proposed 59 unit
residential development, located on Casa Grande Road, across from Casa Grande High School and
adjacent to the new Makenna Subdivision. Housing for the project proposes four separate floor plans for the
duet and tri-plex models.

We want to give the neighbors of the proposed Creekwood project the opportunity to hear about the project
details. Please bring any questions you may have, as we discuss the project at our upcoming neighborhood
meeting.
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Thank you and hope to see you there!




// Neighborhoad Meeting \\

Details

Date:
June 17, 2024

Time:
7:00 PM

Location:
Petaluma Community Center
Activity Room
320 N. McDowell Blvd
Petaluma




